
THE LANE FAMILY 
     Missionaries to The Dominican Republic      Acts 4:12 

Sending Church: Contact Us: Send Support To: 
Hillside Baptist Church 417-300-0494 PO Box 191 
8366 W. State Hwy 266 lanefamily@hillsidebc.com Springfield, MO 
Springfield, MO 65802  65801-0191 

 Please continue in prayer with us for: 

• Gary and his new relationship with Christ  

• Healthy Delivery for Jubal and Teah 

• Living Water Baptist Church in Jarabacoa 

• Missionaries Wes and Melina Lane 

• God’s provision and guidance as we travel 

and seek more partners in ministry 

• Salvation of our daughter Marilyn at an 

early age and Ezra’s growth in the Lord 

• Salvation of our lost family members 
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Dear Ministry Partners, 

 One of my favorite things is being able to 

fellowship with our supporting pastors and prayer 

partners over the phone or via email. We are so 

grateful for all those who take the time to email, 

message, and call us every month to encourage 

and pray for us. It is a more of a blessing than we 

can communicate in words.  

Field News 

  Despite Hurricane Elsa and the 

political unrest in Haiti, the Dominican 

Republic has remained safe and calm. We are 

saddened by the lives lost as a result of both 

events. It is a reminder that hell is a real place 

and the destination of all those who die 

without Christ.  

Restrictions and curfews have been 

eased in most of the country and completely 

done away with in one province. Praise the 

Lord! Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva continues to 

grow despite Covid. They have been able to 

resume regular visitation and the youth group 

has had several first-time visitors since the 

beginning of July! We are excited to get back 

soon.  

Furlough News 
At the end of June while preaching in 

Bowling Green, KY at Victory Baptist Church Gary 

walked the aisle mid-sermon and accepted Christ 

as his Savior!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was amazing to see how visible the 

change was in his countenance. When he came 

into service, you could almost see the weight this 

man carried from a lifetime of sin, but when he 

got up off of his knees all he could do was smile 

and say “Praise God” with uplifted hands. He asks 

that all of you please pray for him as he begins his 

walk with God.  

 We have had 4 more churches partner 

with us since our last letter.  Please pray with us 

as we begin to prayerfully make plans to return to 

the field by January 2022. We need a lot of things 

to fall into place in a short period of time, 

including more partners in the ministry, but we 

know He is able to do exceedingly and abundantly 

above what we could ask or think.  

Your fellow-servants, 

Josh and Teah  

www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  

http://www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR

